
 
 

 
 

No.MS-54/FORUM/2024/11          Date:12.06.2024 

To 
 Shri Jyotiraditya M Scindia  

Hon’ble Minister of Communications and  
Minister of Development of North Eastern Region, 
Government of India, Sanchar Bhawan,  
20, Ashoka Road, New Delhi-110001 

 

Hon’ble Minister Sir, 
 

Subject: Heartiest Congratulations and Welcome from Forum of MTNL  
               Unions and Associations. 

On behalf of the Forum of MTNL Unions and Associations, it is our distinct 
pleasure to extend our heartfelt congratulations to you on assuming the esteemed 
position of Cabinet Minister of Communication. Your illustrious career and 
dedication to public service make us confident that under your visionary 
leadership, the telecommunications sector in India will reach unprecedented 
heights. 

We take immense pride in welcoming you and look forward to your 
dynamic and progressive approach in steering the communications and 
telecommunications landscape. The state-owned telecom company, Mahanagar 
Telephone Nigam Limited (MTNL), has a legacy of excellence and a committed 
workforce eager to contribute to your visionary plans and policies. 

The officers and employees of MTNL assure you of our unwavering 
support and cooperation in all your endeavours. We are dedicated to working 
together towards realizing the full potential of our telecom sector and ensuring 
that MTNL continues to be a significant contributor to the nation's growth and 
connectivity goals. 

We also take this opportunity to request a courtesy meeting with your 
esteemed self at your earliest convenience. This meeting will enable us to discuss 
and align on the collaborative efforts required to drive forward the vision for 
MTNL and the broader telecom sector. We are keen to share our insights and hear 
your valuable guidance on the way forward. 


